Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
July 3, 2010

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:12am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.,
We had no new members at today’s meeting, :
Only a very few did not ride to the meeting today.

OLD BUSINESS:

June 13™ —Ride to Dewdney Truck. Ride cancelled due to weather.

June 16™ — Evening ride to Squamish. Well, the ride went on but not many riders. There was no rain until we :
were on the way back.

June 19" — Trev Deeley Motorcycles Show & Shine was postponed — new date July 17%.

June 23" — Evening ride to Baron Manor Pub. :

June 257 — 27 - Overnight ride. Ogopogo Hunt — still didn’t find it!

June 26" — Ride to Spence’s Bridge/Merritt. Only 3 bikes.

June 27" — Ride to Harrison — Cancelled due to weather.

NEW BUSINESS:

Well it has been a non-eventful season so far — The WEATHER SUCKS!

Sherri gave an update of the Show & Shine event coming up July 17 from 10:00am — 3:00pm. Registration
from 10:00am — 12:00 noon. Trophies will be presented at 3:00pm. Don’t forget about the Vancouver H.O.G.
Chapter class this year. Check out the ‘new’ trophy in the Parts Department. It could have your name on it.
There will also be a pancake breakfast that day from 10:00am — 1:00pm. All proceeds from the breakfast will go
Muscular Dystrophy Canada. Come out and support them.

Sherri presented a Trip Log Book that could be purchased for $5.00. Sherri wanted to know if there would be

interest in purchasing it.

Burn Camp update. The ride this year July 18" is to Stave Lake Dam Park (Hayward Park) on Dewdney Trunk
Road in Mission. The Burn camp organizers would like the bike riders ready to go by 12:45pm. The buses with
the kids will come by Trev Deeley Motorcycles to pick us up and we will follow them out to the park this year.
Again this year, a donation at registration for the ride (you must register) will give you a Bandana, your lunch
ticket and a door prize ticket. There will also be 50/50 tickets sold. Registration for the ride will start at
10:30am. Gerry will be selling his Burn Camp items as well and the 2010 Burn Camp pins will be sold for $6.00
each.

The Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter group photo is almost ready. Sharon is working on it and will have copies ready
for the next H.O.G. group meeting. Pictures are sold at $10.00 each. Please prepay. Proceeds will go to our

H.O.G. charities.

July 8" — 10" is the Western Regional Rally in Victoria. When you register for the rally at the host hotel, please
also sign up for the Chapter challenge under the Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter! We have a number of members
going this year and it would be great to win! Remember, you must have your International H.O.G. membership

card.
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